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This version of the draft remains in preliminary form and incorporates changes
requested at the May 3rd meeting concerning this draft.  The draft contains various
notes that raise issues and questions that will need to be resolved before the draft is
finalized.  Please also note that this version of the draft does not include the portion
of the draft that relates to deadlines for action on certain applications.  I wanted to
provide you with as much of the redraft as possible at this time as I continue to work
on that portion of the redraft.  I will include the portion relating to deadlines in the next
version of the draft.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.

Robin N. Kite
Senior Legislative Attorney
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